
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Deadline for Sunday Bulletin is Wednesdays at noon.  

Immanuel Lutheran Church—Bristol, Connecticut 

February 12, 2017 
Sixth Sunday after the Epiphany 

A gentle reminder . . . 

. . . that we stand during the last verse of some hymns when we sing the “Trinity 

verse” (indicated by the      next to the verse in the hymnal) out of reverence to 

the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit to whom the verse is referring.    

125th Anniversary Committee had their first meeting.   

A THEME CONTEST has been decided upon, and the entries are due 

into the office no later than February 26.  This could be a Bible verse, a 

line from a favorite hymn or a favorite saying. 

We are still looking for people who are interested in being a part of this  
committee.  Anyone interested can contact Pastor or Jason Krueger.  

The next meeting will be Monday, February 13 at 6 p.m. 
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The 2017 Church Family Directory has been print-

ed.  Copies are available in the lobby, on the small ta-
ble at the bottom of the stairs.  The electronic copy of it 
has been emailed to all who receive the Messenger 
newsletter electronically.  If you would like to receive 
the electronic copy, please contact Dee or Trina in the 
church office. 

YOUNG-AT-HEART ANNUAL PLANNING MEETING FEB. 21 

Volunteers and everyone interested should gather in the school Library 
on Tuesday morning, Feb. 21 at 10:30am to help plan our Young-At-
Heart events for this year.  We are looking for new program ideas, and 
helpers of all interests to contribute and make this year interesting for 
our "over age 50" members.  Hope you can join us on the 21st, but if 

it's a snow day, we will postpone and meet on the 28th. 

Stop by the Young-At-Heart and Photo Club Showcase  

to see the latest news and photos on display.  
Located by the gym. 
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New England District Winter Extravaganza for  

Middle School Youth! 

Theme for the weekend: “In Christ Alone” 

Trinity Lutheran Church/Trinity Christian School 

Keene, NH  

February, 24-26 

All 6th, 7th, and 8th graders are welcome to attend, this is our 

5th year.  
Part of the fun will include swimming, rock climbing and snow tubing. 

Early registration is February 6th with a sibling discount. 

Please contact Brenda Buonafede for more information  

at 860-584-5911 

Reminder:  FREE money for Immanuel!  

Direct your Thrivent Choice Dollars today. 

Please take note, and go online to check your Thrivent Choice Dollars.  
Thrivent is no longer sending out emails to alert you that you have choice   
dollars available. 

This is FREE MONEY you can direct to our church and/or school.  Sign up 
TODAY for Thrivent Choice, if you haven’t already, 200 members of Immanuel 
are eligible. Please contact Linda Beaudoin at 860-589-6431 to sign up if you 
are not sure how. 

MORE FREE MONEY for Immanuel…. Thrivent is sponsoring Action Teams in 
order to give back the money they would make as profit. Being a nonprofit  
organization they need to give that money away. Action Teams are a way to 
involve more members in Thrivent’s giving. Each team you participate in can 
get $250.00 to support the cause you choose.  

Traffic Pattern on Meadow Street has changed  

For those of us on our way home from church who have been accus-

tomed to using that short, one-way street adjacent to City Hall from 

Meadow Street to Laurel Street, we are no longer able to do so be-

cause that is now one-way in the opposite direction, from the City 

Hall parking lot to Meadow Street, and Meadow Street between the 

Police Department entrance and Kelly Street is now one-way west-

bound. 
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